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VOTE:

VOTE:

11. May 30, 1986 Letter of Response From Janet Corbett,
L.P.N., to Complaint of Falmouth By The Sea

A May 30, 1986 letter from Janet Corbett, L.P.N., in
response to the March 31, 1986 complaint of Falmouth
By The Sea was reviewed. Ms. Corbett is surrendering
her license to the Board.
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It was moved by Anne Napier, seconded by Barbara Dow
and voted unanimously to accept the voluntary
surrender of Janet Corbett's PN license based on the
information received and Ms. Corbett's response.






